
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, June 16, 2017 10:41 AM 
Sue Ollila 

Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: Docket 170069 title 

Hi Sue, 

Thank you for bringing that to our attention. Per your request belm"'' the docket title has been 
updated to reflect Duke Energy Florida, LLC rather than Inc. 

Dorothy 
From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 10:32 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Sue Ollila 
Subject: FW: Docket 170069 title 

Dorothy, wou ld you please take care of this? 

Thanks! 

From: Sue Ollila 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 10:26 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket 170069 title 

Hong, 

We just noticed t hat t he name of the company is incorrect in the title for docket 170069. The docket title says, "Duke 

Energy Florida, Inc." when it should be Duke Energy Florida, LLC 

Thanks, 
Sue 
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